
Vaughn, Lorena 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Adams, 

Aguinaga, David 
Tuesday, September 22, 2015 9:53AM 
Charlie Adams 
Vaughn, Lorena 
Proposed Administrative Order Docket No. SDWA-06-2015-1130. 

I believe we have made progress in agreeing to a schedule for you to come into compliance with Proposed 
Administrative Order Docket No. SDWA-06-2015-1130. Thank you for your efforts and cooperation. As we have 

discussed, your request for a hearing is still with the Regional Judicial Officer and the Judicial Officer will most likely 
schedule a hearing soon unless you withdraw your request. EPA submitted a status report to the Judicial Officer on 
September 10, 2015, that you would be contacting Ms. Lorena Vaughn about withdrawing your request for a hearing 
since you had conveyed that to me. If you would like to withdraw your request for a hearing, please send a letter to Ms. 
Lorena Vaughn below via first class mail, fax or email within the next few days and send me a copy. Thank you. 

Lorena Vaughn 
Regional Hearing Clerk (6RC-D) 

US EPA, Region 6 

1445 Ross Ave. 
Dallas, TX 75202 

Vaugh D.JQ!j> n a (iil -~@"@)! 
(214) 665-2182 (Fax) 

Tl1d11ks I~ or Your Support­

David Aguinaga 

U.S. Envlronrncnta! Protection Agency 

Water Enforcement 13r<mclr (6EN-VVI{) 

Dallds, Texas /S202 

Office: 2.1~ .66~i.643'J 

Confidentli:l!ity \Aiarning: 

C) 

This c--rndi! rnav be privileged and/or confidential, and the sender does not waive any related righls cmd obligations. It is 
intended for the named recipient(s) only. Any distribution, use or copying of this e-rnail or the infonnation it contains by 
other than an intended recipient is unauthorized. If you recE~ivr~d this e-mail in error, please advise rne (by return e~rnail 

Ui irnnH:diatc!v and do nut duplicate iL or disclose its contents to anyone. 


